
Comment from Anonymous 

I will support this proposal, it is 2021 and it is time for people to evolve. Disabled people had experience 

stigma for so long because of "old thinking ways", those people who are not disabled have tendency of 

thinking that they know the best. Actually, it is another way around, people with disability knows their 

own disability the best and this is great opportunity for disabled human beings to gain independence. I 

know this is "new" experience for people who is stuck in their own old traditional perspective, but this is 

great way to allow people to grow independent, to become involved with community and allowing them 

to travel with ease without depending on "normal" people to do it for them. Please ignore these old 

folks and their sad common perspective on disabled individuals. Go and make new changes! It is new 

era, new dawn! 

 


